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Guidelines for CAUL Committee Composition and Election

The ILWG membership composition highlighted a lack of formal guidelines for the composition and election of CAUL committees and working groups.  

The Executive approved the following guidelines for committee membership, standing groups and ad hoc working groups, established from time to time to facilitate progress in CAUL’s programs.  

The guidelines do not apply to the CAUL Executive, or groups representing consortial activities eg CEIRC.  
· The Working Party convenor will be elected by CAUL members / proposed by the Executive, for a 2-year term.  

· The convenor will select the members based on expertise and geographic considerations.  

· There should be no more than 6 members of the group, although individuals may be co-opted from time to time. 

· Groups should be reviewed at least once every two years, ideally as a new convenor takes over. 

· The convenor should report to each CAUL meeting.  

· The report should include any budget requirements.  

A budget item has been added to the reporting pro-forma.
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